
 

 
 
    
   Saturday, July 9 

5:00 p.m.        + Beatrice Raab 

          Fifteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time  

   Sunday, July 10 

 8:00 a.m.    +Joe & +Terry Morringiello  
10:00 a.m.       People of the Parish 
 3:00 p.m.*     +George Dudas 
 5:00 p.m.       + Michael Payor 

        Monday, July 11              

7:00 a.m.       +Bennie Lewinski 

      Tuesday, July 12 

7:00 a.m.       +Alfred Baccigalupi 
              Wednesday, July 13 

6:15 p.m.*      +David G. Gahrmannn 

    Dave Asfour        

   Thursday, July 14 

7:00 a.m.       +Todd David Osterberg 

  Friday, July 15 

7:00 a.m.  +Dorothy Gassert 

  Saturday, July 16 

5:00 p.m.        Jennifer Aguila 

          Sixteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

       Sunday, July 17 

 8:00 a.m.      +Grazio F. De Monico 
10:00 a.m.      +Antoinette Barbaccia 
 3:00 p.m.*     +John Wojcik 

 5:00 p.m.       People of the Parish 
 

 * Traditional Latin Mass 

         
      Pope Francis’ Prayer Intention for July 

The restrooms are open downstairs in the church hall 

for your convenience. These are the ONLY 

restrooms to be used during mass.   

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
Stewardship – Time, Talent & Treasure 

 
July 3 – $5,232.00 

Mail Donations   $1,625.00 
On Line Giving - $1,291.89 

 
Thank you for your support of Corpus Christi Parish  

Please remember Corpus Christi Parish 

in your will and estate planning.   

MEMORIAL AND SPECIAL INTENTIONS 
July 9-July 15 

 
+Candle for Mary+ 
Special Intention 

 
+Sacred Heart+ 
 Ronald B. Bara 

 
 

 

Parish Giving is the premier online 
giving and payment system for 

Corpus Christi and church communities throughout the 

nation.   Please note at any time, you may begin 

ON LINE GIVING by logging on to our website: 

ON LINE GIVING Our thanks to the many families that 

have signed up for Online Giving!  If you manage your bills 

online, we’re sure you’ll like the convenience of giving to 

your parish online.  It’s safe and secure, and you decide 

exactly when your gift is made.  You may even view your 

giving history just by logging in Visit our website: 

www.corpuschristisouthriver.org – and get started. 

 

Flocknote – Keep in touch with us via email and text!  All 

the happenings of Corpus Christi on a daily basis, ministry 
news & more. Text the word CHI-RHO  to 84576 Or sign 

u online at Corpuschristichurch2.flocknote.com 

 
Names may be called in to add to the sick of 

the parish.    Please keep in mind to notify the 

parish office when to remove the names.  
Thank You. Please pray for the sick of our 

parish:  Joann Heinlin, Juliet Hobson,  
Geraldine Patton, Manuel Rocha,  

Leonard Parrino, Karen Kleinschmidt, Ashley Larson, 

Theresa Marchese, Bonnie Anderson, Steven Marcinczyk, 

Ian Birchak, Melissa Telofski, Vickie, Lisa Ponteiri, Sam 

Saloom, Jr., Stevie Telofski, Patrick Ahern, Jean DuFour, 
David Catchpole, Nancy Perkin, Ernest J. Volkmann, Sr., 

Maryann Volkmann, Ernest J. Volkmann, Jr.,  
 

 

 

Elderly 
 
We pray for the elderly, who represent the 
roots and memory of a people; may their 
experience and wisdom help young people to 
look towards the future with hope and 
responsibility. 
. 

http://www.corpuschristisouthriver.org/


July 10, 2022 

Fifteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

“…Jesus said to him, Go and do likewise.’… (LUKE 

10:37)  
This was Jesus’ command at the end of the Good 

Samaritan story.  Did you know that the Samaritans 

and Jews despised each other?  The moral of the story 

is to love our neighbor.  That means loving someone 

you may not know, or someone that looks different 

than you, or someone that has different beliefs than 

you, or someone that you don’t like.  All without 

expecting anything in return. 
 

St. Vincent de Paul Info – As you are 

preparing for summer activities, please 
consider a donation to the St. Vincent de Paul 

Society.  Shop-Rite & Wal-Mart gift cards or 

a monetary donation in any amount would be greatly 
appreciated.  These may be placed in the weekly 

collection basket in an envelope marked for St. Vincent 

de Paul Society.  Thank you in advance for your continued 

support. 
If you are aware of any South River residents who are in 

need of help with their utility bills, please let them know 

that they can call Corpus Christi Church, St. Vincent de 

Paul Society and we will try to assist them.   
New Members Are Always Welcome! 

 
Rosarians to meet every Sunday -  

July & August @ 9:15 am at the 

Grotto (weather permitting) to recite 

the rosary for the intentions of all 

those who were affected by gun violence. 

 
Summer Hours July & August 

Monday – Thursday -9:00 am – 4:00 pm 

Closed Fridays 

 
 

Congratulations to Barbara Gianotto, our Lucky 

Calendar Winner for our July 5
th

 drawing for 

$500.00.   You too could be our next winner!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Corpus Christi Parish wishes to 

welcome with great joy our newly baptized,  

Kyrie Carlos Gumbs 

child of Jeffrey Donald Gumbs & Mary Grace (Garcia) 

 
Baby Blessing Envelope 

Thank you to all who have participated in our recent 

campaign for Life Choices with the Baby Blessing 

Envelopes.  All envelopes are being sent to Life Choices.  

 
A South River resident has a wheel chair (w/high back) 

and commode w/special handles than can be adjusted) 

that she would like to donate.  If you know of anyone who 

may be interested, please contact 

@egabriel0706@yahoo.com 

 
Silver & Gold Wedding Anniversary Celebration 

You are cordially invited to celebrate your 25th or 50th 

Wedding Anniversary with the Church of Metuchen and 

renew your marriage vows with Bishop James F. Checchio 

at a special Evening Prayer Service at the Cathedral of St. 

Francis of Assisi in Metuchen on Sunday, October 16, 2022 

at 3:30 p.m.  Registration is required.  Please register online 

at: https.//www.diometuchen.org.silver-and-gold-

anniversary-celebration.  If you are unable to access, please 

contact the Family Life Office 732-562-1543 or 

amarshall@diometuchen.org.     

 
Switzerland-Germany-Austria- Croatia- 

Medjugorje- September 5-17, 2022 (13 days) 

Tour cost $4,990.00 with airline and taxes from Newark, 

NJ Land Only: $3,790.00 Tour features: 

Accommodations: 2 nights in Switzerland, 1 night in 
Oberammergau, 1 night in Munich, 2 nights in Vienna, 1 

night in Zagreb, 4 nights in Medjugorje.  Daly breakfast 

and dinner.  Guided tours.  Sightseeing as indicated.  
Entrance fees.  Hotel taxes, service charges.  Admission 

ticket to the Passion Play, Program book of the 2022 

Passion Play.    Daily Mass with Msgr. Edgar Brillantes.  

Not included:  Tips, lunches, personal expenses and 
anything not mentioned.  For registration and additional 

information, please contact Juliet Hobson 732-439-2835.  
Email: yetjcb@aol.com 
 

 

Faith Formation Registration 

School Year 2022-2023 

Registrations for Faith Formation has closed. All children 

enrolled this year should be registered at this time.   

Application packets will still be available in the parish 

office during regular office hours for as long as the class 
is not closed. As part of a requirement, you should be an 

active parishioner and attend Mass every week.   

Limited Classes.  Late fee will apply at time of 
registration if classes are not full. 
 

 

 

mailto:amarshall@diometuchen.org
http://famvin.org/en/2015/10/14/sick-with-worry-report/
http://famvin.org/en/2015/10/14/sick-with-worry-report/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by/3.0/
https://freepngimg.com/png/34962-summer
https://freepngimg.com/png/34962-summer
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc/3.0/


2022 Bishop’s Annual Appeal Celebrating 40 Years 

Continuing to Fan the Flame of Faith into Service 

Help us try and reach our goal this year!  

We are $2,173.25 away from reaching our goal 

this year.  If you have not yet responded there is 

still time.  Thank you for your continued support!  

Many thanks you to all who have given so generously to 

the 2022 Bishop’s Annual Appeal.  If you have not made 

a pledge, there is still time to participate. 

 
St. Thomas the Apostle – Flea Market, Saturday, 

September 17th Rain date – Saturday, September 24th. 

8:00 a.m.-2:00 p.m.  St. Thomas the Apostle Parking Lot, 

333 Rt. 18 S, Old Bridge, NJ – Reserve your space! 

A spot - $25 – 2 spots $40 (732)251-4000 

Table rentals available if needed $5.00. 

Saturday, September 24, 2022 

On September 24, 2022, the Diocese of Metuchen will 
conclude its year-long 40th Anniversary celebration with 

a diocesan pilgrimage to the Basilica of the National 

Shrine of the Immaculate Conception in Washington, 

D.C.  As we hope this to be a joyous celebration of our 
diocesan anniversary, we hope to have many Catholics 

from our diocese in attendance as possible, so please save 

the date and encourage your fellow parishioners to do the 
same.  More information and materials will be 

forthcoming. 

 

Joint Parish Raffle - 28 Prizes Awarded 

Drawing: August 13, 2022 at 8pm streaming LIVE at 
www.parishraffle.com.  Returns may be dropped off 
at the parish office, mailbox or in the collection 
basket.  All proceeds will help defray the cost of the 
boiler.  Thank you in advance for your support!   

 
Please pray for vocations to the priesthood and 
religious life. “The harvest is abundant, but the 

laborers are few.”   
Luke 10:2 

 

 

Ad Hoc Committee 

Fr. Damian is seeking volunteers to form an AD Hoc 

Committee for the parish in light of the mass gun shootings 

that have happened throughout our country. 

We are asking active, retired police officers, firefighters, 

etc. to design a strategy plan to have in place during masses 

for our parish.  Please contact either Fr. Damian, or call the 

parish office.  Your assistance is greatly appreciated. 

 
St. Mark Christian Academy 

80 David Street, South River 

.small classrooms for personal instruction 

.Wide and varied curriculum 

.Loving and caring atmosphere 

.Certified teachers 

 
St. Thomas the Apostle will be offering six consecutive 

group sessions.  The Bereavement group is based on 

Ignatian spirituality and is a grief and faith sharing 

program that bring those suffering the loss of a spouse 

together with others in the community who have 

experienced the same kind of loss.  This group is for those 

who have lost a spouse only.  The six-week bereavement 

program is offered twice a year.  If you have lost a spouse, 

and need a place to share your grief and to experience the 

love of Jesus in your life, the Bereavement group is for 

you.  Please call Deacon Pat at 732-251-4000, ext. 8218 

for more information about the program.  Registration is 

required.  No walk-ins allowed. 

 
Blue Claws Faith & Family Night – August 4th - 7:05 game 

$16 Boardwalk Bundle Tickets include Game ticket, 

hot dog, soda, novelty ice cream & one boardwalk game 

play.  Call 732-901-7000 for more info or visit 

blueclaws.com 

 
Summer Envelopes 

We sincerely thank our parishioners who mail or deliver 

your weekly envelopes to the parish office while you are 

out-of-town or vacation this summer.  As many of you 

understand, our parish expenses and obligations do not 

take a vacation when you do, so it is very helpful to be able 

to rely on your continued support even when you cannot 

personally attend Mass. 

 New Boiler 
Donations are still being accepted and much 
appreciated.  Checks may be made out to Corpus 
Christi.  Please note New Boiler on your 
check/envelope. We have received $18,040.00 
in donations to date. Many thanks to all who 
have responded and have contributed to offset 
the cost of the new boilers. 
 

http://www.parishraffle.com/

